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Market Update 
 
 
ASIC today announced that Elmo de Alwis, former Managing Director and CEO of Sigma, and Mark Smith, former CFO 
of Sigma, have pleaded guilty to charges relating to falsifying the company’s books. The charges follow an ASIC 
investigation, and relate to their conduct in accounting for four financial transactions for Sigma between June 2009 
and March 2010. 
 
Sigma fully co-operated with ASIC in relation to its investigations and confirms that no charges have been laid 
against the Company or current or former Executives or Non-Executive Directors of the Company. This matter will 
have no impact on Sigma’s ongoing business. 
 
 
 
For more information please contact: 

Ms Sue Morgan  
General Counsel & Company Secretary 
 
 


